

Roads and Traffic Department, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8

An Roinn Bóithre agus Tráchta, Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8 T. 01 222 2528 E.mary.boyle@dublincity.ie

Mr Sam Waide., Chief Executive Officer, Road Safety Authority, Moy Valley Business Park, Primrose Hill Ballina Co. Mayo

6th January, 2023

Dear Mr Waide,

The Traffic and Transport Strategic Policy Committee, Dublin City Council, at its meeting of 9th November, 2022, agreed extend an invitation to the Road Safety Authority to attend our next meeting scheduled for Wednesday 8th February, 2023 to present an update on the Road Safety Strategy, 2021 – 2030.

Members wished to be informed as to the achievements so far, related to stated targets; and in particular the progress on updated collision and casualty data availability, and on the review framework for setting of speed limits.

I should be obliged for your response in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Noeleen Reilly
Chairperson of Traffic and Transport SPC
Dublin City Council